
 

   

 

                                                                    

  

1ST CALSP STUDENT CONFERENCE: “CURRENT STATE AND UPCOMING CHALLENGES 

OF LEGAL THEORY AND PHILOSOPHY OF LAW, 2023” 

- Call for papers - 

The Croatian Association for Legal and Social Philosophy and Theory of Law and State (CALSP/IVR 

Croatia) is organizing a student conference on the theory of law. 

The 1st CALSP Student Conference: "Current State and Upcoming Challenges of Legal Theory and 

Philosophy of Law, 2023" will be held at the Faculty of Law, University of Zagreb on May 5, 2023, with the 

possibility of online participation. 

Contributions to a wide range of legal issues, from legal philosophy and analytic legal theory to social theories of 

law, are welcome. Dogmatic (doctrinal) and empirical (historical, sociological, economic, etc.) studies of law with 

strong conceptual or philosophical content are also acceptable. Applications are open to all undergraduate, 

graduate and doctoral students and run until February 28, 2023. 

Registration and participation in the conference are free of charge, and participants themselves bear the costs of 

travel and accommodation. 

Applications for the conference are submitted by e-mail to the organizers Marin Keršić (marin.kersic@pravst.hr), 

Tomislav Nedić (tnedic@pravos.hr)  and Svan Relac (srelac@pravo.hr). In addition to the names of the applicants, 

the faculty and the university where they are enrolled and the email address, a valid application should contain a 

summary of the intended presentation consisting of a maximum of 700 words and 5 keywords. 

In early March, a list of participants will be announced.  

In mid-April 2023, participants should submit drafts of their papers (minimum 5 text pages). 

Oral presentation at the Conference will be accompanied by a full-text projection or PowerPoint presentation (or 

similar program).  

The preferred language of the application, drafts and oral presentation is English. Exceptionally, in agreement 

with the organizers of the conference, it is possible to send an application, a working version and do a presentation 

in another language. 

In cooperation with the Editorial Board of the Pravnik journal, all participants of the Conference have the option 

of submitting full texts of their papers by the beginning of June. After passing review, the papers will be published 

in the upcoming issue of the journal. 

A more detailed schedule will be announced in a timely manner. 

The Organizing Committee of the Conference consists of Marin Keršić (Faculty of Law, University of Split), 

Tomislav Nedić (Faculty of Law, University of Osijek) and Svan Relac (Faculty of Law, University of Zagreb) 

For any questions or further information, feel free to contact the conference organizers.  
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